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Sent: 05 January 2020 16:02
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Proposed development Washwell Fields Painswick PS41

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon 
I write as a resident of Lower Washwell Lane to comment on this proposed development, to say that this 

small rural lane does not need any more traffic on it. The blind junction onto the A 46 is already difficult 

and it seems the road would have to be greatly improved to cope with the additional traffic that would 

come with a  small housing development. The sharp narrow bend  
left then right near the recreation field is another danger point. 
Vicarage Street is also narrow and many of the houses open directly onto the road. Parking is often 

difficult as not all the houses have off street parking. 
Yours Sincerely 


